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D  STAND 
March General Meeting 
LEADERSHIP INSIGHTS FOR TODAY’S FAST-PACED WORLD 

Attendees to the March General meeting experienced a fun and interactive 
training designed to assist busy professionals gain greater insights into 
leadership techniques to help them deal effectively with professional and 
personal situations. 

 
 

May General Meeting  
 
Join us May 10th from 9:00 – 12:00 for 
an introduction to what essential oils are 
and how they are used.  We will then do 
an activity making a body care product 
with natural ingredients to include 
essential oils.  General meetings are held 
at the Paradee building in Dover.  To 
learn more about previous presentations 
and future meeting dates, go to: 

https://stand.delaware.gov/meetings.shtml 
 

 

Elections Deadline Announcement 
Elections for several Board positions are rapidly 
approaching.  If you want to know what it’s like on 
the Board, ask any of the Board members!!   
 

Board position up for election are: 
- President  
- Vice President of Membership  
- Vice President of Programs 
 

 

If you are interested in running for a Board position, please contact STAND  
(Delaware.stand@gmail.com) by April 30th to throw your hat into the ring! 

https://stand.delaware.gov/meetings.shtml


Contact Us
 

 

STAND 
delaware.stand@gmail.com 

https://stand.delaware.gov  

 

President 

Lori Collier 

VP of Programs 

Veronique Link 

VP of Communications 

Eric Stephenson 

VP of Membership 

Ronald Hargrove 

Treasurer 

Bill Tyson 

Secretary 

Sharie Matos 

 

 

 
 

 

News from the Board 
 

 
PRESENTING FOR STAND: 
Would you like to share with STAND?  Is there a topic you are passionate 
about?  Do you have a special expertise or knowledge that would benefit your 
STAND counterparts? 
 

If you answered “Yes” to any of those questions, then let us know!  STAND is 
always looking for ideas and presenters to enlighten our group. 
 

 

 

Resource Sharing 
We post many of the resources we 
share during general meetings on 
our website.  We also add them to 
discussion boards in our connect 
community in the Delaware 
Learning Center (DLC).  DLC users 
can find the community by 
selecting “Connect” on the main 
menu and then the title of our 
community.  After that, click the 
“Join” button. 
 

“

”  

– Bill Dana  

 

 


